
February 6, 2012          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:   Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 

        Warren Ortlieb, Water & Sewer Supervisor 
       Jim Campbell, Water Treatment Plant  

      
Re:  Water Systems Monthly Summary Report– January, 2012   
 

Recommendation: 
That Council of the City of Kenora hereby accepts the Kenora Water Systems 

Monthly Summary Report, as prepared by Warren Ortlieb, Water and Sewer 
Supervisor and Jim Campbell, WTP Operator, for the month of January.  

 
Background: 

The Water and Sewer Department will be providing Council with a Water 

Systems  Summary Report, on a monthly basis. Data will be collected at the 
end of each month and presented to Council for acceptance.  

 
The purpose of the Reports is to provide Council with an understanding on how 

the water systems they own and operate are maintained.   
 

The Operations Department is recommending that Council accepts the 2012 

Water Systems Monthly Summary Report for January.  
 

Budget:  2012 Operating Budget 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Resolution required. 

Distribution: R. Perchuk, W. Ortlieb, J. Campbell 


